
November 12, 2007 – 2008 Race Scheduling Meeting 
 
Attending Officers: Casey Kerrigan - President; Lorri Lee Lown - Treasurer; Bob Leibold 
- VP of Road; Ken Hernandez - BAR/BAT Coordinator; Erik Salander - Secretary; Tom 
Simonson - Calendar Coordinator  

Called to Order: 7:10 p.m.  

Ken Hernandez presented awards to the 2007 NCNCA Men's and Women's Best All-
round Riders.  

Dirk Cowley, of SportsBaseOnline, reviewed the relationship with the NCNCA and 
expressed his interest in continuing and improving the relationship. Dirk mentioned a 
Race Day software package that will be available soon. Dirk also spent time with Bob 
Leibold, of VeloPromo, discussing the benefits of online race registration.  

Bob Leibold, VP of Road, just returned from the Local Associations meeting in Colorado 
Springs. Since he had just returned, within hours, he didn't have a report compiled yet.  

Tom Simonson reviewed some of the rule changes that passed and failed at the USCF 
Board of Trustee's meeting.  

2008 Race Calendar discussion: Tom lead us through a discussion/negotiation of the 
2008 Road racing calendar. Stay tuned for the first four months of the calendar to be 
online in December.  

2008 NCNCA officer elections: Elections for the 2008 NCNCA officers will be held at 
the December 10th NCNCA board meeting.  

Adjournment: 9:00 p.m.  
Next Meeting: Dec 10th, regularly scheduled meeting at Marie Callender's in Concord, 
7:00 p.m.  

 


